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Dear Ms Mackenzie 

Thank you for your letter of 01 July 2002, addressed to the Director of Public Prosecutions, Sir 
David Calvert-Smith QC. 

I have passed your correspondence to Mr Bill Wheeldon who is the Branch Crown Prosecutor at 
CPS Casework Directorate, London Branch 3. Mr Wheeldon will arrange for a substantive 
response to be sent to you as soon as possible. 

I hope this is of assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

C.o_.d_._e._f! .......... j 
Correspondence Unit 
19 July 2002 


